
County of San Mateo

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

Department: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
DISTRICT 4
File #: 20-796 Board Meeting Date: 10/20/2020

Special Notice / Hearing: None__
      Vote Required: Majority

To: Honorable Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Warren Slocum, District 4

Subject: Reappointment to the California State Association of Counties (CSAC) Board of
Directors

RECOMMENDATION:
Recommendation for the reappointment of Supervisor Carole Groom to the California State
Association of Counties (CSAC) as the Board representative, for a term commencing January 1,
2021 through December 31, 2021.

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION:
Supervisor Groom has represented San Mateo County on the CSAC Executive Committee since
January 2012. She also represents the County on the Urban County Caucus.  Supervisor Groom’s
current appointment to CSAC as the Board representative will expire on December 31, 2020.

FISCAL IMPACT:
None.
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